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15-025 DESIGNATION OF SWAN ISLAND TRADES CENTER 

AS A PCC INSTRUCTIONAL SITE 
 
PREPARED BY: Dr. Christine Chairsell, Vice President, Academic and 

Student Affairs 
 
APPROVED BY: Dr. Jeremy Brown, President 
 
REPORT: The Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities 

(NWCCU) requires institutions under its purview to notify 
the Commission when new instructional sites are 
established, and each governing board to approve the 
designation of those new college sites at which 
instruction will be conducted. 

 
 PCC’s Swan Island Trades Center, created as a part of 

the 2008 voter-approved Bond program, will be 
completed in early September 2014, and instruction there 
will commence Fall Term 2014.  The Center’s address is 
6400 N. Cutter Circle, Portland OR.  

    
RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors approve the designation of 

the Swan Island Trades Center as a PCC instructional 
site. 


